April 12, 2021

To: ISD363 School board

Subject: Activity Bus

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is a request to re-instate the activity bus after Indus school sports and activities. My husband
and | both work 30 miles away from the school and every other week we can’t get back in time to pick
up Hattie after practice. This becomes challenging when relying on other people to pick her up. It’s
always hard to ask for help. The activity bus was something | used to rave about to others as it was
100% appreciated and in my mind needed. My concern is for those kids that are NOT participating due
to the inability of parents providing transportation every day. With the girls playing both volleyball and
softball now | feel that this would bring in more students if they knew there was an activity bus to bring
them home after practice. More kids = more experience and growth for all.

Please consider this request to start the activity bus again so no kids are left behind.

Thank you,

Joanne Ulrich



